
2017 KGH Auxiliary Teddy Bear Campaign

Show children you care
Your support will make a difference in the lives of many children treated at the 

Kingston General Hospital and Hotel Dieu Hospital sites of 
Kingston Health Sciences Centre. 

These young patients face challenges we cannot imagine. 

Your kind sponsorship will support much-needed patient care equipment for the inpatient 
pediatrics unit at Kingston General Hospital. Your generosity will also deliver a message of 

hope and comfort, in the form of a teddy bear, to children in hospital. 

Sponsor a teddy bear for $100

Sponsorship forms are available at the KGH Auxiliary Office  
at Kingston General Hospital or by calling 613.549.6666 ext. 6352

Royal Canadian Legion
Branch 560

Ladies Auxiliary to RCL
Branch 560

Kingston General 
Hospital Auxiliary

Thank you to Royal Canadian Legion Branch 560 and Ladies Auxiliary to RCL Branch 560 whose generous financial contributions cover the cost of this year’s campaign.


